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THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS: 

Saturday, August 26      4PM - Roger Giguere - by Louise and Peter LeBlanc 
Sunday, August 27      9AM - Parishioners of Saint Charles 
Tuesday, August 29 9AM - Mass of the Day 
Wednesday, August 30   9AM - Mass of the Day 
Thursday, August 31 9AM - Mass of the Day 
Friday, September 1 9AM - Lucille Blake 
Saturday, September 2    4PM -  Christine McDonald - by her family 
Sunday, September 3      9AM - Margaret "Peg" Shiel - (Birthday Rem.) by her husband & daughter  

 Weekend Masses 
  Saturday Vigil: 4:00 p.m. 
  Sunday: 9:00 a.m. 
  Brazilian Mass 12:00 noon  
     with Rev. Messias  
 

 Weekday Masses (lower church) 
  Tuesday - Friday:  9:00 a.m. 
 

 Confessions 
  Saturday:  3:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

    or by appointment 
 
 Holy Days 
   9:00 a.m. 
 

 Baptism 
      Please call the rectory after  
      your baby’s birth.  
 
 Anointing of the Sick (and 
 Communion Calls) 
      Please notify us when in need. 
 

New to the St. Charles Borromeo?  
WELCOME!  Please do introduce yourself.   
We want to know you and to serve you. 



LAST WEEKEND’S OFFERTORY: 

 Offertory Envelopes:       $1,467.00 
 Loose Money:          $   273.00  
 Total:   $1,740.00 

 
 
PARISH PICNIC  - will be held on Saturday, September 23rd, from 11 AM - ?, at Camp Ker-Anna, 500 Reservoir 
Road, off Diamond Hill Road in Cumberland, RI. Rain or shine! Free Admission! Meet and Greet parishioners from 
Saint Charles, All Saints and Saint Stanislaus.  We will provide free chowder, dynamites, hamburgers and hot dogs.  
Sharing Table with your Pot Luck sides and desserts. Music with DJ Johnny, Games, and Split the Pot.  Mass at 4PM. 
REGISTRATION A MUST August 19 through September 17th after all the Masses.   

PARKING LOT PROJECT - Thank you to those of you who have contributed to the on-going improvements to the 
parking lot.  If you would still like to help with this project, please drop your donation in with the regular collection 
in a separate envelope.  

WE ARE IN NEED OF ALTAR SERVERS AND LECTORS - If anyone would be willing to help in these ministries, 
it would be greatly appreciated.  It would only require serving once a month at either the Saturday 4PM Mass or the 
Sunday 9AM Mass. Training will be provided.  If you can help, please call Lorraine at 766-0820.  

SUPPORT GROUP FOR DIVORCED AND SEPARATED - The La Salette Retreat Center in Attleboro is the 
location for a new bi-weekly support group for separated and divorced persons. Our next meeting will be Tuesday 
August 29th from 7pm-8:30pm and subsequent meetings will be held every other Tuesday evening. For more 
information or for directions, please contact Dottie at 508-642-1928 or dojale@icloud.com. The pain and suffering is 
so real. Abandoned not only by the one that they thought loved them, but also in many cases by family and friends 
as well. This group is a safe place where people who are separated or divorced can open up and experience 
healing. God keeps his promises in a world where promises seem to mean very little. Our ministry encourages those 
who have gone through separation and divorce to trust in God's promise that he will be with them always. 

DIOCESE TO HOST BLUE MASS TO HONOR AND PRAY FOR POLICE, FIRE AND FIRST RESPONDERS - 
The Diocese will host this Mass on Sunday, September 24th at 10 AM, in the Cathedral of SS. Peter and Paul.  
Auxiliary Bishop Robert C. Evans will be the main celebrant of the Mass with other priests of the diocese 
concelebrating.  Everyone is invited to come together to honor these men and women for their courageous service 
and pray for their safety. 

TUITION AID - Any student entering a Catholic High School for the 2017/2018 school year and is a registered 
parishioner can apply for tuition aid. Please email bookkeeper@stcharlesborromeo.com 

SCRIPTURE READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 27, 2017 

Sunday:  Is 22:19-23/Ps 138:1-3, 6, 8/Rom 11:33-36/Mt 16:13-20 
Monday:  1 Thes 1:1-5, 8b-10/Ps 149:1b-6a, 9b/Mt 23:13-22 
Tuesday:  1 Thes 2:1-8/Ps 139:1-6/Mk 6:17-29 
Wednesday:  1 Thes 2:9-13/Ps 139:7-12ab/Mt 23:27-32  
Thursday:  1 Thes 3:7-13/Ps 90:3-5a, 12-14, 17/Mt 24:42-51 
Friday:   1 Thes 4:1-8/Ps 97:1, 2b, 5-6, 10-12/Mt 25:1-1 
Saturday:  1 Thes 4:9-11/Ps 98:1, 7-9/Mt 25:14-30 
Next Sunday:  Jer 20:7-9/Ps 63:2-6, 8-9/Rom 12:1-2/Mt 16:21-27 

"The most beautiful Credo is the one we pronounce in our hour of darkness" ~Saint Pio (Padre Pio) 


